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David Brock Smith can take his useless idea of taking away Vote-by-Mail and send it 

back to Port Orford along with himself as well. There is absolutely NOTHING wrong 

with our current vote-by-mail system, and it should be left alone. This is simply a way 

for Republicans to reduce the amount of votes casted so they have a chance of 

winning on Election Days. That's all it is.  
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